
 
 

Public Notice 

North Entrance Construction  

 

  
February 2, 2021 

 

HK Contractors intends to start back up on the North Entrance of Yellowstone National 

Park. Construction is expected to start March 1, 2021 and go through August of 2021. 

The construction consists of repaving the entrance road going into Yellowstone National 

Park from the Roosevelt Arch to the entrance stations. Dick Anderson Construction will 

also be finishing the three new entrance stations before Memorial Day 2021. HK 

Contractors will finish the parking areas and the paved roadway along Robert Reamer 

complete with new curbs and ADA sidewalks. You could see delays of up to 15 minutes 

on the project Monday through Thursdays from 7 AM to 7 PM and from Friday 7 AM to 

5 PM. There are no scheduled construction activities schedules from 5 PM Friday until 7 

Am on Mondays. 
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